
       

 

Extension of Deadline 
Redesign and Implementation of a website for Bank of Mauritius 

 

The Bank of Mauritius hereby informs bidders that, in the light of the numerous 
queries received with respect to the above Request for Proposal coupled with 
unexpected problems encountered with a section of its computer systems, it has 
faced a delay for the publication of clarifications and answers to questions raised by 
bidders.  
 
In the circumstances, the deadline for submission of bids, for the above mentioned 
Request for Proposal,  is being extended till Thursday 23 April 2015, 15hrs00 
Mauritian Time. 
 
The clarifications and answers to questions raised by bidders will be posted on the 
website of Bank of Mauritius by latest Friday 10 April 2015. 
 
Bidders who have submitted their proposals to Bank of Mauritius may, if they so 
wish, withdraw their bids and submit new bids. 
 
Bank of Mauritius apologises for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
 
Bank of Mauritius 
08 April 2015 
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